Scanlon, Amy

From: Steve Bobeck [sbobeck@thebco.com]

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 9:04 AM

To: Scanlon, Amy

Cc:production@thebco.comSubject:Re: 715 S Few update

Amy

The homeowner will not be replacing the front street side windows in question . We will just be replacing the rear & sides that were approved.

Thank you for all your help

Steve Bobeck

On Jul 29, 2016, at 9:20 AM, Scanlon, Amy < AScanlon@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Hi Steve,

Just emailing to see if you plan to submit materials for the August 1 meeting or if the item should be referred to the next meeting?

Amy

Amy Loewenstein Scanlon, Registered Architect

Preservation Planner

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development

Planning Division

<image001.jpg>

Madison Municipal Building Ste LL.100

215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

P.O. Box 2985 Madison WI 53701-2985

ascanlon@cityofmadison.com

608.266.6552